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Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the decision-making process for the
Territory Coordinator Draft Bill.

I am writing to express my concern about the Territory Coordinator because I care deeply
about good governance in the Northern Territory and want to protect our unique lifestyle.

The Territory Coordinator Bill is strongly opposed by the public, creates serious flaws in
our decision-making process, is a totally unnecessary position and consolidation of power
within the Minister for the Territory Coordinator - the Chief Minister, and puts our health
and our unique and precious environment at serious risk. In exchange for this huge risk
Territorians are being asked to take, the TC offers no tangible economic benefit to
Territorians struggling with the cost-of-living crisis.

Recommendation:

Do not pass the Territory Coordinator Bill in its current, or any future form. The proposed
legislation lacks public support and introduces significant risks for the Territory, foreseen
and unforeseen.

Sincerely,

Andrea Meehan






